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Kia ora koutou, 
 

Welcome back to school for the final term of 2025.  This week there is very little from 

me in terms of a Principal’s report as there are a lot of handouts included in the 

newsletter this week. 
 

Strike Action 

Please see the attached notice regarding the Strike action on Thursday 23rd October 

2025.  School is not open for instruction on this day.  For more information, please see 

the strike action notice included in this week’s newsletter. 
 

Keeping Ourselves Safe 

The school is completing a Keeping Ourselves Safe (KOS) Unit this term.  There are a lot 

of components covered in the unit.  It is important that you read the information 

provided as there are some delicate topics covered in the unit.  Parents need to be 

informed about what is being taught and talked about at school. 
 

Your New School Principal 

The Waverley Primary School Board of Trustees is in the process of advertising for your 

school’s new principal.  A part of this process is gathering information from the 

community about what you want the new principal to be like and what qualities you what 

the board to look out for.  Please fill in the survey that is included in this newsletter.  

There is a short turn around for this survey as we are wanting to make the appointment 

as soon as possible.  Please return the surveys to the school office before Friday 17th 

October. 
 

Production Notice 

There is a production notice that is also included in the newsletter this week.  This notice 

is very important and has all of the information that is needed for the children and 

parents regarding the school production on the 22nd and 23rd of October.  Please read the 

information carefully.  

 
 

Nga Mihi  
 

Tim Marriott 
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ASSEMBLY – No assembly this Friday 
  

 

CRICKET:  $20 fees are now due for cricket.  Can these please be paid into account number 

01-0795-0004979-00.  Many thanks. 
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Check out some Kauri Hub students enjoying the recent Pet Day activities at the end of last term. The 

creativity incorporated in the exhibits was amazing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each week one class will be sharing photos of their learning & activities. 

 Check out KAURI Hub 

-  
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Here is the information for this year’s Waverley Agricultural Boys & Girls Lamb & Calf Club 
Group Day. We also have a form on our Facebook group to pre-register which would be helpful 
to save time on the morning (we will still accept entries on the day regardless)  
https://forms.gle/itDrvBCm8uLqjcbb8 
 
If you have any queries, please contact myself 0224667782 or Kathy 0272518753 
 
Thanks 
Lynda Neil 
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